

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

Thursday, April 2, 2019 City Council Chambers 220 E Morris Avenue, 2nd Floor

ALEXANDRA
WHITE
COMMUNITY
DEVELOPMENT
DIRECTOR

O 801.483.6011

AWHITE@SSLC.COM

In light of recent developments surrounding the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) warnings and to protect our staff members and the general public, South Salt Lake will be taking proactive measures to limit the spread of the virus until further notice. At this time, the Planning Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 2nd has been postponed.

Staff is working to determine a path for upcoming meetings.

Please understand that these protective measures are to limit the spread of COVID-19.

We appreciate your understanding.

CHERIE WOOD

MAYOR

220 E MORRIS AVE

SUITE 200

SOUTH SALT LAKE

UTAH

84115